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Monday 16th August 2021 

 
Lake High Transition Google Classroom 

 
Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 
 
Lake Illawarra High School has established a Google Classroom for Year 6 students who will be transitioning to 
High School in 2022. The Google Classroom contains a range of resources designed to familiarise students with the 
high school, teachers and subjects. Students will be able to complete and submit a variety of activities and interact 
with Year 6 students from other schools who will also be transitioning to Lake Illawarra High School.  
 
Mrs Gibson Dean has access to the Google Classroom and will be monitoring student interactions.  
 
Students may access the Lake High Transition Google Classroom using the class code: zwzykih 
 
 
 
Melissa Gibson Dean      Karen Simula 
Assistant Principal      Principal 
 


